
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Wednesday June 29th – Noon Dismissal for all students 

Thursday June 30th – No School / Graduation 

SUMMER CAMP: JULY & AUGUST 

Please submit your Summer Camp Form as soon as 

possible, even if your student will not attend so we can 

adjust your billing accordingly 

JULY: 

Friday, July 1st – Monday, July 4th – No School  

School will resume Tuesday, July 5th 

AUGUST: 

Monday, August 29th – August 31st – No School 

SEPTEMBER: 

Thursday, September 1st – First Day School 

There will be no newsletters sent over summer. 

Newsletters will resume in September. 

GRADUATION 

• All Students are invited to come! 

• School will be CLOSED 

• Details: 

o Date: Thursday, June 30th 

o Time: 10:00AM – 11:30AM 

o Location: Open Door Christian Church 

3353 Broadway Street, American Canyon 

94503 

• Masks are optional *SUBJECT TO CHANGE* 

• If your student is NOT graduating: 

o You are limited to TWO ADULTS ONLY 

o Siblings are okay 

• If your student is graduating: 

o Please arrive early 

o Make sure you child’s cap and gown is on 

• More information can be found on the Graduation 

Flyer  

REMINDERS 

• No shoelaces, no open toed shoes, no sandals; 

Velcro, zipper, and slip-on shoes (like Vans) are okay 

• Nap mats need to be brought weekly and taken 

home to be washed over the weekend; we only 

have limited extra blankets that can be provided. 

MS. VANESSAS LEAVE 

• Ms. Vanessa’s late day before maternity leave is 

Friday, June 3rd and there will be a PIZZA PARTY. 

• Ms. Vanessa’s email will become inactive after 

Friday, June 3rd. 

• At this time, we estimate that Ms. Vanessa will 

return around October. 

• Ms. Kristel will be providing assistants for the 

month of June. 

• Please continue to communicate with us via 

Brightwheel if you have any questions or concerns. 

You may send any necessary emails to: 

Cindy@NapaValleyMontessori.com 

Info@NapaValleyMontessori.com 

• Teachers are still being interviewed as we look for a 

permeant and wonderful fit to our team and 

community. We will continue to keep you updated.  

• Todd Peterson will be our new Administrator! He is 

absolutely wonderful and will be doing a lot of work 

behind the scenes, overseeing the school during 

Ms. Vanessa’s leave. 

TODD PETERSON our new and Wonderful Administrator 

Our new Director of Operations, Todd Peterson, comes 

to us with a diverse career in varied fields stemming 

from his college degrees in business, mathematics, and 

computer science, and his Master in Business 

Administration.  Starting out in education, Todd has 13 

years of teaching experience at Elementary, High 

School, and College in the areas of mathematics, 

computer science, music, and drama.  He also has 15 

years of experience in Information Technology in 

Healthcare from his years with Adventist Health.  During 

his time with Adventist Health, Todd was Director of 

Information Technology where he managed the IT 

operations for three hospitals, a revenue cycle center, 

and over 20 clinics.  He also has years of experience as 

an accounting manager.  Todd has over 17 years of 

management experience, and he looks forward to 

bringing his unique talents and skills to work for us.  

Todd officially begins his new position on July 5. 

We want to thank you for the  

patience that you all have had  

and continue to show during  

this transition! 


